
OSSM April 1, 2025 

Aidan Hayward Tolland, MCSS VP Finance opened the meeting.  

We have received a petition with over 50 signatures for a student strike in support of 

Palestinian liberation. The organizers will now present the petition, then if we have quorum 

(104 members of MCSS) a vote will take place. Results will pass by majority vote (50% + 1). 

Please exit if you are not a Mac Undergrad. Mac undergrads who prefer not to vote should exit 

or will be counted as abstaining. There were 199 students remaining present. 

Organizer Luke Singer will now present the petition followed by Q&A: 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Results:  In Favor:197   Against: 0   Abstain: 2                                  

Motion for students to strike on April 3-4, 2025, passed 

The OSSM is now closed. 


